From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu>

Reply-To: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu>

Date: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 at 12:32 PM

To: "colleagues@groups.csusb.edu" <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu>, Students <students@coyote.csusb.edu>
Subject: CAMPUS NOTIFICATION ON COVID-19 CASES —JULY 1, 2020

Cal State San Bernardino is committed to the health and safety of our students, faculty and staff. This notification
confirms two COVID-19 positive tests associated with the CSUSB community.

CSUSB was notified on June 29, 2020 that an employee tested positive for COVID-19. The employee was last on-campus
onJune 19, 2020. The employee was working in Sierra Hall only.

CSUSB was also notified on June 30, 2020 that a student employee has tested positive for COVID-19. The student was
last on-campus on June 24, 2020. The student employee was working in University Hall (ground level only).

In both cases, CSUSB has been able to determine the on-campus locations that were visited while possibly

contagious. Out of an abundance of care and caution, these office locations and common area have been thoroughly
cleaned and disinfected by trained personnel in Facilities Management. Risk Management has completed notifications
to individuals who may have been in close contact with those testing positive. CSUSB continues to coordinate closely
with both the San Bernardino and Riverside County Department of Public Health in responding to these cases.

While we understand this notification and the COVID-19 crisis are challenging, we ask that you respect the privacy of
those who test positive.

CSUSB has established protocols for reporting positive tests of COVID-19. If you have tested positive, or become aware
of a member of the campus community who has tested positive, please follow the appropriate notification processes:

e For COVID-19 Positive Students - Please notify Beth Jaworski, Assistant Vice President of Student Affairs at 909-
537-5185 or bjaworsk@csusb.edu. Students can also call the Student Health Center at 909-537-5241 for
instructions on self-care or to make a telehealth or in-person appointment. Acutely ill students should seek
medical care from a healthcare provider in their area.

e For COVID-19 Positive Employees - Please email your supervisor and Risk Management (Beiwei Tu, Executive
Director) at 909-537-4552 or beiwei.tu@csusb.edu. Employees should seek medical care through their regular
health care providers.

The COVID-19 situation remains dynamic, which means guidance from public health officials and the CDC changes
frequently. The campus COVID-19 website is being updated regularly with the latest information. We strongly advise
that you to comply with public health guidelines regarding social distancing, wear a face covering when outside your
home, adhere to stay at home orders, and practice good personal hygiene.

This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university campus community.
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